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13/05/16

Wawruck-Gilmour  

From: "Society of PM Professionals" <pmprof3@walter-wawruck.com>
To: "Walter Wawruck" <wawruck@telus.net>
Sent: May 10, 2016 10:52 AM
Subject: Sep 20, 2016 Seminar: Additional Workshop Leaders and Presenters Needed!

Dear Fellow PMPs,

PMPs Needed
No prior experience is required.

Project Management Professionals are needed to serve as presenters and/or
workshop leaders, for the September  20, 2016 seminar titled:

Engineering - Architectural - Construction Projects: On The Level: Best
Practices, Evolving Regulatory Controls, Managing Sub-Trades, Private Public
Partnerships (P3)

We are in search of two workshop leaders and one presenter

Presenters and Workshop Leaders
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

This is an opportunity to develop your presentation and facilitation skills
in a friendly group of your peers.

The subject does not have to be original. You can explain a topic from an
article, book, or journal in the project management literature. However,
case histories are always well received, and you can talk about your own
experiences on projects.

Please contact Robert Schulz, PMP to volunteer:
robert@ajae.ca.

Please let him know by June 1, 2016 if you can.

Thanks very much.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with additional
questions, comments, or concerns.

Robert Schulz
T:604.855.5255
M:604.309.5233
E:   robert@ajae.ca
W: www.ajae.ca


